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Pearl Old Gold - for base

Cute Ears – Use TAG ‘Teddy Bear’ 30g 
one-stroke with a small flat angle 
brush to create two round pointed 
ears beginning at the start of the 
eyebrow and angled out and upward. 

Antlers – Using TAG STRONG BLACK 
and a round brush, paint two small, 
simple antlers above the eyebrows.

Bright Red Nose – Make Rudolph’s 
shiny nose pop with TAG Regular Red 
and a round brush.

Use TAG ‘Teddy Bear’ 30g one-stroke 
with a small flat angle brush to 
create the fluffy cheek areas.

Red - for Rudolph’s nose

Strong white - for freckles

6.
Freckles for Charm – Add scattered 
white freckles on both cheeks using 
TAG STRONG WHITE paint and a round 
brush. Press firmer for larger dots 
and lighter for smaller ones for 
added texture. 

Golden Base – Sponge on TAG ‘Old 
Gold’ paint from the Pearl Range, 
covering the area from between the 
eyebrows, down the bridge of the 
nose, across the upper cheeks, and 
two cute ears.

Teddy Bear - for ears and cheek areas


